
V/ith reference to the questions suggested for 
d i scuss i on at the New Zealand Conference on Pacific 
I s l ands matters which the Dominions Office have sent to 
the New Zealand Government, I enclose a draft of an 
Kfcs SC. note prepared in the Air Ministry for 
submission to the I .A .C .C . with a view to assisting 
the Committee to decide the instructions which should 
be given to the United Kingdom representatives in 
regard to c i v i l aviation matters. 

As the Committee meets next Y/ednesday, would you 
very k i nd l y l e t me know by tomorrow - a ring on the 
telephone w i l l do - whether you have any amendments or 
add i t i ons to suggest to the d r a f t note? 

Yours sincerely, 

7 7 LAh^-^<^ 

A.B. Acheson, Esq . , 
Co lon ia l O f f i c e , 

3 . 7 M . 


